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 Version:  Introduced 
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 Author: Rep. Hays 

 Date: 2/6/2024 

 Impact:  $0 

 

Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3080 establishes that each General Election date is to be designated a formal state holiday. 

The Office of Management and Enterprise Services (OMES) states that although this designation 

would not cause a direct increase in expenses to the State of Oklahoma, there would be an 

estimated loss of production of Nine Million, Nine Hundred and Forty-Two Thousand, Eight 

Hundred and Eight Dollars ($9,942,808.00). The estimate provided is the average cost of payroll 

per day for all state employees.  

 

Prepared By: Jay St Clair, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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